

Aviemore & Glenmore Community Trust

Wednesday 6th September 2023

To whom it may concern,

Dear Sirs,

I would like to register my wholehearted support for the proposals by the Aviemore & Glenmore Community Trust (AGCT) for the Community Asset Transfer of the lease and subsequent purchase of the Glenmore Visitor Centre and the associated landholding necessary for the operation of the visitor centre.

AGCT have clearly demonstrated their ability to take on board and effectively manage complex projects for the benefit of the community as a whole and I am confident that in taking over the operation of the Visitor Centre they will provide long term improvements and sustainable future development.

Yours sincerely

Bill Lobban Convener

Councillor Bill Lobban

Convener of the Highland Council

Councillor Bill Lobban
Convener of The Highland Council